Number: PL-232

Date: June 7, 2000
From: North American Numbering Plan Administration (NANPA)
Subject: Revised Mandatory Dialing Date for the 914/845 Split (New York)

On February 9, 2000 NANPA issued planning letter PL-211 announcing the geographic
split of the 914 NPA and the addition of the 845 NPA in New York.

At the request of the New York State Department of Public Service and Bell Atlantic, the
mandatory dialing date for the 845 NPA has been changed. The new mandatory dialing
date is Saturday, December 9, 2000. Performing the required network conversions
during a weekend will lessen the possibility of customer impact. Please make note of
this change and adjust your implementation schedules accordingly. This change does not
affect any of the other information provided in PL-211.

General questions concerning relief of the 914 NPA may be directed to Frank Colaco,
NeuStar — NPA Relief Planning — Eastern Region, on 973 740-9100. Questions of a
technical nature should be directed to the NPA project coordinator of each respective
service provider.



